
RACQUETBALL REGISTRATION FORM 
 

First Name: _________________________________   Last Name: __________________________________ 

Address: ___________________________ City: _________________________ Ph: _____________________ 

Primary Email Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Please circle your gender: Male Female   

Would you be interested in a kids league? Yes  or  No 

 

WAIVER OF LIABILITY 

*I, _____________________________, am willingly participating in the Aberdeen Family YMCA Racquetball Club.  I understand that 
accidents can and do happen and that the "Y" has no responsibility, assumes none, and carries no accident insurance for my medical 
expenses and well being.  I waive all rights against the Aberdeen Family YMCA. 

* I give the Aberdeen Family YMCA permission to use my picture in YMCA publications.   YES     NO 

 

Signature: _________________________________________________ Date: __________________________ 

ABERDEEN FAMILY YMCA  
RACQUETBALL CLUB 

This is a 4-week kids Club that meets every Thursday evening at the YMCA.  
The Club is open for kids who are currently in 5th grade through 7th grade. 
First session will be held October 3rd at the YMCA from 4:30pm-5:30pm. 

The YMCA will furnish all appropriate equipment. 

 
Season Dates: Thursday’s starting October 3, 2019, 4:30-5:30pm 

Registration:  NOW - October 2, 2019 
Register:   ONLINE or at the YMCA 
Program Fees: MEMBERS:    NON-MEMBERS: 

    FREE     $5 
            

  

  

Contact Information: Dan Matheson, League Manager: mathesondr@aol.com or (641)231-1127 

ABERDEEN FAMILY YMCA 
5 South State St, Aberdeen SD 57401 
P: (605) 225-4910 F: (605) 226-0893 

visit www.aberdeenymca.org 

This is an introductory class to teach the game to 

kids! If there us enough interest, a kids league will be 

added. 

“The Aberdeen Public or Catholic School Systems neither endorses nor sponsors the 
organization or activity represented in this document. The distribution of this material is 
provided as a community service.” 


